
HB 4145 is obscenely broad and convoluted, honestly, allowing people that have not right for 
involvement in your life to make up a lie that could deprive a person of their Constitutional Rights. 
 
This bill flies in the face of Oregon’s Constitution and Article 1, Section 27 giving the Right to Bear Arms. 
Finally, and this should be all that is necessary to send this garbage to the trash heap is the fact that it 
absolutely infringes on the Second Amendment of the U.S. Constitution and the Right to Keep and Bear 
Arms.  
Drop it and get to work on some worthwhile legislation! 
Earl Huff 
 


